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Lou Mansolillo

From: Mary Pendergast <marypen211@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 7:52 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: In support of HR-5042.

Dear Friends,  
I am Mary Pendergast from the Sisters of Mercy and the Poor People’s  Campaign  
and I write in favor of passing this bill.  Pay day lending clearly causes suffering, particularly  with people who are poor. 
Among the many sufferings that people of low wealth endure, this is one suffering that you can actually eliminate 
through this legislation! 
I urged you to pass HR 5042. 
Sincerely, 
Mary Pendergast, RSM 
Pawtucket 


